


First Responders Recognized
The Mesa Water Board of Directors recognized first 
responders to the Nov. 11th four-alarm industrial fire 
at 864 Production Place in Newport Beach (in Mesa 
Water’s service area) at its December meeting, thanking 
them for their brave firefighting efforts. Mutual aid was 
provided by Costa Mesa, Fountain Valley, Huntington 
Beach and Newport Beach fire departments. The battle 
lasted 40 hours with 42 firefighters fighting the blaze. 

At the time of the fire, around 2:30 a.m., Mesa Water’s system was filling the Karl Kemp Reservoir at 
4,000 gallons per minute (gpm). Engines are capable of pumping 1,200 gpm, which caused a brief 
dip in water pressure, with the system quickly adjusting. Mesa Water staff responded and carefully 
monitored water pressure. The system proved on Nov. 11th that Mesa Water’s delivery infrastructure 
is well-maintained and ready for an emergency. Thank you, firefighters, for keeping us safe!
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�Saturday, March 11, 2017  
8:30 a.m. to 12:00 p.m.

Mesa Water will host a turf removal and water-efficient landscape 
workshop for the community to help guide homeowners, 
landscapers and garden enthusiasts through the turf removal and 
water-wise landscape process. Other efficiency features will also be discussed.

More than 60 percent of home water use is outdoors, making it even more important to use water 
wisely in the yard. This interactive class will tour one of Mesa Water’s demonstration gardens and 
cover the following topics:

Space is limited and filled on a first-come-first-served basis. To reserve your space, please visit 
MesaWater.org/save-water or call 949.631.1200.

 Turf removal methods	  Smart sprinkler timers

 Garden design & maintenance	  California-Friendly® plants

 Efficient sprinkler systems 	  Water (and money!) saving rebate programs

Turf Removal and Water-Efficient Landscape 
Workshop
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Water District Directors Re-Elected by the Public; 
New Leadership to Serve Through 2018
Mesa Water Directors Fred Bockmiller, James Fisler and Ethan 
Temianka were re-elected to serve a four-year term on the Board. 
The three directors took their oath of office at the December 8th 
meeting, led by State Senator John Moorlach. The meeting marked Director Bockmiller’s 20th year 
serving on the Board and the beginning of Director Fisler’s third term. The Board voted unanimously 
for Ethan Temianka to serve as Board President and Jim Atkinson as Vice President through 2018. 
The public is welcome to attend Committee and Board meetings, which are posted online at 
MesaWater.org. Congratulations, gentlemen, and thank you for your service to the community!

Board of Directors
  

Ethan Temianka 
President; Division III 

Jim Atkinson
Vice President; Division IV 

Fred Bockmiller 
Director; Division I
Shawn Dewane

Director; Division V 

James R. Fisler
Director; Division II   

General Manager
Paul E. Shoenberger, P.E.

 
Board Meetings

Mesa Water’s Board meets 
the second Thursday of each 

month. Regular meetings 
begin at 6 p.m. at  

1965 Placentia Avenue,  
Costa Mesa, and are  
open to the public.

 For more information,  
call 949.631.1206.

 
Produced by Mesa Water’s 

Board of Directors,  
Water District News is a  

bi-monthly publication to inform 
Mesa Water’s customers and 

community about water-related 
issues and events. 

 
We welcome your comments:

Mesa Water District 
Public Affairs Department
1965 Placentia Avenue
Costa Mesa, CA 92627

tel 949.631.1201
info@MesaWater.org

MesaWater.org
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Printed using soy-based ink on 10%  
recycled FSC ®-certified and elemental 

chlorine-free paper. Please recycle this when 
you are finished reading it. Thank you.

After Hours Emergency Phone: 
949.631.1200
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